
 Draft 
Agenda Item 3(b) 

 
Minute of meeting of the Planning Committee held On Site on Monday 4 
December 2017 commencing at 9.30 a.m.  
 
 
Councillors: David Alexander (Convener)  

Robert Bissett 
Jim Blackwood 
Gary Bouse 
Joan Coombes 
Gordon Hughes 
James Kerr 
Adana McCue 
Lynn Munro 
Laura Murtagh 

  
Officers:  Arlene Fraser, Committee Services Officer 

David Paterson, Planning Officer (Item P69 only) 
Karen Quin, Senior Solicitor 
Russell Steedman, Network Co-ordinator (Item P69 only) 
Bernard Whittle, Development Management Co-ordinator 
 
 

 
P66. Apologies 
 

An apology was intimated on behalf of Councillor McLuckie. 
 
 
P67. Declarations of Interest 
 

No declarations were intimated. 
 
 

P68. Extension to Dwellinghouse (Raising of Roof Height) at 123 
Bantaskine Street, Falkirk FK1 5EX for Mr & Mrs Gregory - 
P/17/0594/FUL 

 
 With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held 

on 22 November 2017 (Paragraph P65 refers), Committee gave 
further consideration to a report by the Director of Development 
Services on an application for full planning permission for the 
extension to dwellinghouse (raising of roof height) at 123 Bantaskine 
Street, Falkirk. 

 
The Convener introduced the parties present. 
 



The Development Management Co-ordinator outlined the nature of 
the application. 
 
Mrs Gregory, applicant, was heard in relation to the application.   
 
Questions were then asked by members of the Committee. 

 
Councillors Binnie and Reid, local Members for the area, were heard 
in relation to the application. 
 
The Convener concluded by thanking the parties for their attendance. 
The matter would be determined by the Planning Committee on 24 
January 2018. 
 

 
P69. Erection of Dwellinghouse at East Bonhard, Linlithgow, EH49 

7NT for Mrs Annabell Taylor - P/17/0533/PPP 
 
 With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held 

on 22 November 2017 (Paragraph P64 refers), Committee gave 
further consideration to a report by the Director of Development 
Services on an application for full planning permission for the erection 
of a dwellinghouse at East Bonhard, Linlithgow. 

 
The Convener introduced the parties present. 
 
David Paterson, Planning Officer outlined the nature of the 
application. 
 
Mr & Mrs Taylor, the applicants, were heard in relation to the 
application.   

 
Questions were then asked by members of the Committee. 

 
Councillor Aitchison, a local Member for the area, was heard in 
relation to the application. 
 
The Convener concluded by thanking the parties for their attendance. 
The matter would be determined by the Planning Committee on 24 
January 2018. 

 
 
 

 




